
                                                                                                                       
 

 

24 September 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

Linda Klok has been a valued member of the Institute of Certified NZ Bookkeepers since May 2017. 

 

She was voted onto the Executive Committee in July 2018 and stepped down in July 2021. During this period 

she contributed significantly even with the restrictions multiple sclerosis imparts. 

 

Among other portfolio’s, Linda was the Human Resources lead and she ensued the staff were heard and 

fairly rewarded. 

As a Canterbury member she frequently supported and encouraged other bookkeepers in her region 

whether they were members of ICNZB or not. This also occurs outside our community. 

 

Linda deserves whatever assistance that can be provided. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Greg Steed 

Executive Officer 

 

 

 

New Zealand Bookkeepers 

Association Incorporated 

PO Box 11202 

Sockburn 

Christchurch 8443 

www.icbnzbai.org.nz 


